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 Dear Jasmine,

Thank you for our conversation today.
As we spoke this morning The PSL Crosstown Running Club would appreciate the City
promoting our upcoming Shamrock 5k by using all avenues available.

We are organizing our race that will be held on March 18th ,2023 called the PSL Crosstown
Shamrock 5k. 

The proceeds from this race will be shared amongst three local charities. The Hands clinic of Saint
Lucie County who provides medical care for the uninsured and underinsured, Pan American Round
Table who provides scholarships for low income high school students about to enter college, and
SafeSpace an organization that assists adults and children, victims of domestic violance.

Your help will be appreciated in all medias available to you.

Best regards,

Karla Aviles Andrako

Race Director

PSL Crosstown Running Club

 

mailto:aviless_karla@hotmail.com
mailto:CMO@cityofpsl.com

